
 

 
 

Council is preparing to improve the street design for Louisa Street between Victoria Street and Munro 
Street. We want to make Louise Street safer, more accessible, and easier to walk around.  
 
Why are we doing pop-up footpaths? 
Louisa Street does not currently have any footpaths. 
Council is installing pop-up (temporary) footpaths 
along both sides of the street, to improve safety and 
accessibility. The pop-up will allow us to test some 
ideas for the permanent street design and see how 
they work for the community. 

We are working with local artists to add colourful eye-
catching designs to this pop-up installation. 

The permanent upgrades for Louisa Street will be 
delivered in stages, to align with the broader 
development plan for Coburg Central and associated 
infrastructure renewal works.  

 

Will there be traffic impacts? 
Louisa St traffic will not be significantly impacted.  

Slower traffic and stopping may be required on Louisa 
St during the line marking and speedhumps 
installation.  The traffic controller will direct traffic 
using the stop-and-go sign.   

Installation of the rubber speedhumps and will be 
done early in the morning to minimise disruption.  
Please follow the local traffic signs. 

There will be no closure for the driveways of the 
carparks.  The car parking area will not be affected. 

 
 
 
 
 
Location of works: 
Louisa Street, Coburg, between Victoria Street and 
Munro Street. 

Date and time: 
Works will occur between 31 July - 11 August 2023,  
07:00 AM – 5:00 PM, subject to weather conditions.  
 
Type of works: 

• Between Monday, 31 July  –  Friday, 4 August 
2023 
 Line marking and Road Pavement 

installation (1 day) 
 Base coat for the footpath pavement and 

artwork by artists (3-5 days) 
• Tuesday, 8 August 2023  

Installation of planter boxes (3-4 days) 
• Thursday, 10 August 2023  

Installation of rubber speedhumps, bollards 
and traffic signs (1-2 days). 

More information 

Online 
www.merri-bek.vic.gov.au/building-
and-business/projects/current-
projects/ 

In person 
Call Tri Setyani on 9240 2471 or 
email tsetyani@moreland.vic.gov.au 

We regret any inconvenience 
this may cause and thank you 
in advance for your patience 
while we are delivering these 
improvements. 

Louisa Street Pop-up Footpaths 
Line marking and speedhump installation  
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